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Recommendation/s 
That Academic Board approve the EER Self-Assessment Summary 2020, subject to any 
final minor revisions and formatting. 
Background 
The EER Self-Assessment Summary presented to Academic Board is a full final draft. It is 
due to be submitted on Friday 4th September to the EER Evaluator. 
Due to the short timeframe, Academic Board are being asked to approve this document, 
subject to any final tweaks. Final formatting is yet to be done, including some additional 
images and improved copies of some graphs and tables. 
While it is not ideal for Academic Board to be approving this document when still subject to 
minor changes, this is what deadlines now dictate. My assurances are: 

- Feedback on the immediate prior draft has been requested, received and 
incorporated from members of Academic Board, ELT, Heads of Schools, staff of Te 
Korowai Kahurangi and the Communications team.  

- Extensive, detailed feedback has been received and incorporated from our 
consultant Judith Brown who led our last Internal Evaluation and Review. 

- No further changes will be made that will substantively alter the meaning of the 
document, unless requested by Academic Board or ELT. 

My request to Academic Board is to only ask for important changes at this late stage, and 
given the prior opportunities for feedback that have been provided. 
Next steps 
The Self-Assessment Summary 2020 will be finalised and sent to the EER Lead Evaluator 
on Friday 4th September. 
Subject to ELT approval, a copy of the document and all appended documents will be 
provided to the Unitec Board, all Unitec staff and all stakeholders participating in the October 
EER. 
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